


Current State of the Project
· Code has been written that can read audio recordings and classify them
· Eko Windows app has been found to work to our needs
· Preliminary hardware designs have been selected and are in the printing process
· Specifications for the GUI have been generated

This week we met to discuss the state of the project and update information, including the Gantt Chart and Design Specifications. We talked about how we should be able to use the Eko Windows App to obtain the necessary audio to classify. We also tested code that could read audio recordings and classify them, although these classifications were erroneous. Further testing and development are in progress. Finally, we outlined and began writing the V&V report, with plans to finish it this weekend or early next week. 



